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                                Permit #-9P2-3-13079.04

Water Management Permit Application

Received by the Water Management Program

for the Merrimack River Basin
The Department of Environmental Protection will accept written comments on the Water Management permit application filed for permitting in the Merrimack Basin under the Water Management Act (MGL 21G).  Comments will be accepted until April 15, 2005.  A copy of the application is available for review from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday, at the DEP Northeast Regional Office, 1 Winter Street, Boston, Massachusetts.  Please contact Zachary Peters at (617) 654-6623 to review the application.

Brox Industries, Inc., Dracut, Massachusetts, has applied for a Water Management Act Permit to withdraw up to 140,000 gallons of water per day (365 day seasonal average) from its existing water sources in the Merrimack River Basin in Dracut, Massachusetts.  These provide water for the purpose of aggregate manufacturing and related activities for Brox Industries at their Dracut Facility.  These sources include three groundwater sources, DOW-1, DSW-3 and DQW-1, and one surface water source, “Brox Quarry”.  

This information is available in alternate format by calling our ADA Coordinator at (617) 574-6872.
	One Winter Street, Boston, MA 02108( Phone (617) 654-6500 ( Fax (617) 556-1049 ( TDD # (800) 298-2207

DEP on the World Wide Web:  http://www.state.ma.us/dep
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